
Mary Erickson - NOAA Federal


From: Mary Erickson - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 9:40 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: On Official Travel 9/9 - 9/11 Re: Birmingham, Alabama's National Weather Service


Tweet contradicting NOAA'S graphics


I am on Official Travel through Wednesday, September 11th at the National Water Center and National


Weather Association meeting. Since I will be attending numerous events, I may not be able to respond to


your message in a timely manner.


NWS Chief of Staff Office may be able to assist for routine matters, and can be reached at


nws.ocos@noaa.gov. If the issue is urgent please text or leave a voice mail at .


Best,


Mary


--

Mary Erickson


Deputy Assistant Administrator


NOAA's National Weather Service


O: 301-713-0711


C: 


www.weather.gov
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